
Fintry Community Council Housing Questionnaire 

 

At the FCC meeting of 13th June 2012 It was decided to circulate a questionnaire to all adult 

Fintry residents to obtain a view on housing development. To represent different areas of 

Fintry 7 people present volunteered and were accepted to agree the questions for the 

questionnaire. (Paul Spence, Kenneth Barclay, David Finlay, Dave Costello, Alan Flisch, Tom 

Gallacher, Jamie Pearson) 

 

600 questionnaires were distributed - 175 responses were received. 

 

Responses to questions 1&2 were tabulated by Jamie Pearson, Alan Flish, Tom Gallacher 

 

Comments were read by Cicely Roy, Jamie Pearson, Alan Flisch and Tom Gallacher.  

 

Question 1 

What is your view of housing developments of the following sizes: 

Properties of   Single  2-5  6-11  12+ 

Strongly in favour   47  21  19  28  

In favour    30  39  14  6 

Neutral    38  42  25  10 

Opposed    10  15  45  9 

Strongly opposed   31  38  57  110 

No entry    19  20  15  12 

 

Question 2 

What is your view of the following possible development sites: 

    Circa 40 Properties  Circa 8 Properties 

    by Menzies Terrace on Main Street   

Strongly in favour   37    36    

In favour    9    19    

Neutral    9    39   

Opposed    13    11   

Strongly opposed   100    64    

No entry    7    6     

 

Comments were varied and all equally valid, but the quantity necessitates them being 

treated as a whole. Therefore it was thought helpful to make a list of some of the common 

themes raised and provide the complete unabridged file of returns to be read alongside.  

 


